
AZARA, August 29: In an effort to raise awareness about the recent increase in cases of conjunctivitis, commonly
known as "pink eye," the students from second-year Diploma in Pharmacy from the School of Pharmaceutical
Sciences at Girijananda Chowdhury University, Tezpur campus, conducted a vital outreach programmme in Tezpur.
The program was skillfully organized by Mr. Padmanath Pegu, Dr. Hemanga Hazarika, and Dr. Ravi Kumar Rajan,
Assistant Professors of the School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, GCU, Tezpur, which took place at two important
locations within the community: Udmari Lower Primary School, Udmari village, and Govt. Higher Secondary School,
Dekargaon. The goal of the educational program was to educate students, teachers, and nearby villagers about the
transmission, basic prevention strategies and the importance of eye care in daily life. It began with an introduction to
the significance of eye health followed by an informative street play that demonstrated how conjunctivitis spreads
and ways to prevent it. The students also distributed candies, pencils, and erasers to the children at Govt. Lower
Primary School and engaged in meaningful interactions with students and teachers. This comprehensive program
successfully concluded leaving a lasting impact on our community and emphasizing the importance of eye health.
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Students demonstrating basic eye prevention strategies with an informative street play.


